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After serving on the AIM program, the 

Sullys received their first missionary 

appointment to Nigeria in 1991. In 1999 

they moved to Burkina Faso. In 2004 

they returned to New Brunswick and 

pastored. In 2012 the Sullys were 

reappointed to Senegal/French West 

Africa. Arriving in Dakar on Christmas 

Eve 2016, they began their work in this 

nation. Upon their arrival there were no 

churches or church members. In 2017 

they opened their first church and the 

following year the second preaching 

point opened. Lyna is greatly involved 

with children’s ministry teaching Sunday 

School and leading several "Club de 

Vacances" (VBS) each summer.  

Including nations where they have lived, 

the Sullys have opened or been involved 

in the opening stages of churches in 

eight African countries.  
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